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November 19, 2014 

Jonie and Todd Greene 
1994 County Road 15 
Rayland, Ohio 43943 

Re: Gable Substation, Case No. 14-1280-EL-BSB 

Mr. and Mrs. Greene, *** ZTc 

Your comments concerning American Electric Power Transmission Company's (AEP Transco) proposed Gable 
Substation were forwarded to the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). 

Your correspondence in regards to the Gable Substation project has been docketed in case number 14-1280-EL-
BSB. It is noted that you are in support of the "Red Site" of the substation, as proposed by AEP Transco at their 
September 23, 2014 public informational meeting. In the Application in this matter to the OPSB, this *'Red Site" 
is known as the Alternate Site. 

The OPSB Staff is currently reviewing the Application to determine that AEP Transco has submitted a detailed 
proposal for the project, including information on the probable impact of the proposed facility. 

Once an Application is deemed to be complete, the OPSB Staff investigates each project and summarizes its 
recommendation to the Board in a Staff Report of Investigation, which is made available to the public through 
the OPSB website. Several criteria are considered, including potential environmental and ecological impacts, 
public interests, and the impact on agricultural land, among others. The Staff Report of Investigation serves as 
a recommendation to the Board, which ultimately whether or not to certificate the project. 

A local public hearing will be held in the case at a date scheduled by the Administrative Law Judge. 
Information about this hearing will be published by the Applicant and available on the OPSB website at 
www.opsb.ohio.gov. 

Additional information about the OPSB process and how local residents can become involved in a project are 
enclosed. If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the OPSB at (866) 270-6772. Again, 
thank you for your interest in this case. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Donlon, Interim Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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Brett E. Schmied 
Project Outreach Specialist 
700 MorrtsoJi Rd. 
Gahanna, Oh 43230 

November 1,2014 

To whom it may concern: 

We are writing this letter out of our concern for the Gable Substation Projects Case Number 14-1280-EL-
BSB. 

On September 23,2014 we attended the AEP informational meeting at the Wells Twp. Building in 
Britilant Ohio. We understand the need for this project however we have concerns with the proposed 
Blue site: 

Environmental 
Health 
Noise and light pollution 
Property value going down 

When comparing the two sites proposed, we feel that the population at the Blue site should be 
considered since there are many landowners affected at this site compared to Red site. 

By sending this letter of concern, we are hoping to influence yoiir decision of location for the Gable 
project switching station to be placed at the Red site. Any feedbactt on this letter would be greatly 
appreciated! 

Thank you for your time. 
Concerned Landowners , 

Mr. Todd Greene 
1994County Road I.*> 

/ Rayland,OH 43943 
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